
 

 

LABOUR DAY REPORT 

“There is no joy without gratitude”. 

With this beautiful thought in mind, we celebrated Labour Day on Monday, 

2nd May 2022 at Suncity School. Students expressed their gratitude to the 

support staff for their services, love and care that they provide throughout 

the year. The students themselves served food and sweets to the support 

staff to express their appreciation and affection. Students made lovely cards 

and handed over these to their nannies, lady guards, bus drivers, 

conductors etc. as a gesture of thanks. 

Our Head of the School, Ms. Nandita Mathur thanked the entire team of 

support staff for their excellent services    

 

 


